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EEOC and OFCCP Memorandum of Understanding - Charlotte,
NC

Event

12.01.12 

Columbia Partner Cheryl Behymer moderated a panel discussion in December 2012 for the EEOC

District Director and the OFCCP District Director on the agencies' recently issued Memorandum of

Understanding at the Charlotte Area ILG meeting in Charlotte, North Carolina.
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